
ROSARY MARCH
The International Rosary March will conduct its sixth annual
Rosary March on Saturday, October 2. The event is held in
cities and towns around the world to honor Mary, Queen of the
Holy Rosary asking Her intercession to restore peace, morality
and order in the world.

For information on how to organize, send a self-addressed
stamped envelope to International Rosary March, P.O. Box 636,
Newman Lake, WA 99025.

https://www.catholicleague.org/rosary-march/

